
DOCKETED 
Docket Number: 21-ESR-01 

Project Title: Energy System Reliability 

TN #: 245015 

Document Title: 
Barbara Wishingrad Comments - We need to rethink reopening 

Diablo Canyon 

Description: N/A 

Filer: System 

Organization: Barbara Wishingrad 

Submitter Role: Public  

Submission Date: 8/12/2022 7:12:40 PM 

Docketed Date: 8/15/2022 

 



Comment Received From: Barbara Wishingrad 
Submitted On: 8/12/2022 

Docket Number: 21-ESR-01 

We need to rethink reopening Diablo Canyon 

To Whom It May Concern,  
I implore you to not reopen Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power plant. Although I am against 

nuclear power in general- because of the dangers from production, no safe place to 
store waste, and disincentive to use renewables, my biggest concern is that you will be 
using the power grid that was destined to be part of the offshore wind project put 

together by Rep. Salud Carbajal.We deserve assurances that temporarily extending 
DCPP operations will not jeopardize other renewable energy projects in our region, 

including the first-in-the-West offshore wind project slated for lease sale this fall, or the 
proposed designation of the Chumash Heritage National Marine Sanctuary. 


